
 
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
AWARD OF CONTRACT RECOMMENDATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR VENDING SERVICES – SOFT DRINKS AND JUICE 
RFP 12-004 – OPENED ON 5/18/2012 

 
 
On April 4, 2012, a request for proposal was issued for vending services – soft drinks and juice. This 
request for proposal was in response to the inadequate service we are receiving from our current 
provider. 
 
One proposal was received.  The proposer has provided satisfactory services to the District in the past. 
 
The Purchasing Department is recommending Coca-Cola Refreshments to be awarded the contract for 
vending services – soft drinks and juice.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA  
Director of Purchasing 


